
From: Georgia Institute of Technology, Deborah D. Mitchell

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I would like to see the banks being required to "ask" if we the customer would 
like to have the additional fees added / charged to our accounts for the over 
draft policy. If I choose not to have this coverage, I should not be charged. 
We are required to pay too much money / fees now in order to use "your own 
money". Please stop!!

Deborah D. Mitchell
Georgia Institute of Technology


